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____________________

They took palm branches 
and went out to meet him, 

shouting 
“Hosanna!” 

Blessed is he who comes 
in the name of the Lord!”

Blessed is the King of Israel” 
John 12:13

_______________________

PALM SUNDAY
Worship Service

April 9, 2017

Pianist - Marla Sanca
Song Leader - Ken Letkeman

Electric Piano - Vanessa Wieler

Worship In Singing

Welcome & Opening Prayer
Harold Friesen

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Peter/Shirley

Worship in Singing

Song - Alex/Peter Giesbrecht

VBS Video
 Message - The Testimony of the 

Lamb - John 19:28-40
Pastor Peter Redekopp

Closing Song

Closing Prayer & Benediction

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


THIS WEEK
Monday
7:30 - Easter choir practice
Tuesday 
7:30 - Council meeting
Wednesday
7:00 - Sr Youth Bible study @ Glencross
7:30 - Program committee meeting @ Rosemarie Friesen
Thursday 
7:00 - 10:00 - Leadership Development Workshop
Friday
10 am - Good Friday Service/Communion

Next Sunday - Easter Sunday
There will be no Sunday School. Brunch @ 9:15 am     
Worship Service @ 10:40am - Message - Peter Redekopp

Volunteer Opportunity
Anyone interested in helping out with a fencing project 
at Circle Square Ranch on Saturday April 22nd, talk 
to Bob Friesen.

TODAY 
@ 7 pm - ‘In Harmony for Hope’ @ the Emmanuel Mennonite Church, 
Winkler. A joint concert of Winkler Community Male Choir and Prairie 
Singers. There will be an opportunity to give to support the work of the 
various programs of Eden Health Care Services. 



Coming Up 

Leadership Development Workshop 
Dates: Thursdays - April 13, 20, and 27.  
Time 7:00-10:00pm.  Cost: $50.  Darrell Kehler from  our 
Conference Office will be coming to Glencross to lead the 
workshops.

Men's wing night at Frank Wieler's is happening on Friday  April 
21  at 630pm. If you have not signed up yet, talk to Frank and he 
will get the payment to Ladies Fellowship. 

PCC Dessert Fundraiser  on April 27th at 7pm at the Winkler 
Mennonite Church. Wilma Derksen  will be speaking about  "The 
Way  Of Letting Go," Talking about her walk toward forgiveness.  
Tickets are $20 and are available at  Thornview Grocery, The 
Olive Tree and Winkler Bible Book Shop.  

Baptism  Service - Baptism  is being planned for Sunday, April 
30th during the Morning Service. 

Church Picnic at Stanley Park, Sunday, June 11 @10:00am 
Shelter #2

Are you ready to chill out this summer?
Don't miss a minute at Operation Arctic VBS! We will be learning 
about the coolest book on the planet - the Bible! It will be a 
flurry of songs, crafts, games, cool treats, and dramas. 
Mark your calendar 
- July 16th to 20th from 6:30-9:00pm

We are currently looking for volunteers - teachers, guides, 
decorators, prayer partners and everything in between! Check your 
church mailbox for a volunteer registration form. Extra forms are 
in the foyer. Please put forms in mailbox# 128 by April 16th. If 
you have any questions please contact Megan or Rachelle.




